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VILLAGE OF NORTH BARRINGTON
LEGAL NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING, AUGUST 7, 2017, 7:30 p.m.
PROPOSED AMENDMENT OF ZONING ORDINANCE

     Notice is hereby given that the Plan Commission of the Village of North Barrington will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 7,  2017 at 7:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be reached on the agenda, at the lower level meeting room of the Village of North Barrington Village Hall,  111 North Old Barrington Road in the Village, to consider a proposed amendment of Section 10-6-9B  of the zoning ordinance of the Village to add a new subsection 5 at the end of Section 10-6-9B which, if approved, shall  provide that no residential lot which has been created pursuant to a plat of subdivision shall be divided or subdivided, with certain exceptions specified in the draft ordinance. All interested parties shall be given an opportunity to be heard at the hearing and/or file a letter with the Village Clerk to be read at the hearing.

  A copy of the proposed ordinance is available for review and inspection at the Village Hall between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

					
Gery Herrmann
Chairman, Plan Commission 
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